Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

April – June 2016

Basic Information

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

 $\frac{http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-in-bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm$

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature_reviews/promoting-occupational-safety-and-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh

http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

Selected Articles and Reports

Major reports

"Civil society calls on G7 countries to renew commitment to business and human rights at Ise-Shima Summit," 60 international NGOs, April 15, 2016:

http://business-

 $\frac{human rights.org/sites/default/files/documents/G7\%20 recommendations_responsible\%20}{supply\%20 chains_160415.pdf}$

"Scaling up living wages in global supply chains," OECD Working Party on Responsible Business Conduct, April 28, 2016:

http://oecdinsights.org/2016/04/28/scaling-up-living-wages-in-global-supply-chains/

"Should I stay or should I go? Exploring the role of disengagement in human rights due diligence," SOMO, Amsterdam, April 2016:

http://www.somo.nl/publications-en/Publication 4293

ILO Bangladesh Newsletter #4 – May 2016:

http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilo-dhaka/documents/publication/wcms 480075.pdf

"Strengthening workplace safety and labour rights in the Bangladesh Ready-Made Garment sector," ILO, April 2016:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Publications/WCMS_474048/lang--en/index.htm

"Occupational Safety and Health Rights" newsletter, ANROEV, January-April 2016: http://www.anroev.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/OSH-371.pdf

"The Labour Inspection System in Bangladesh; Developments, achievements and challenges, May 2013-October 2015," Department of Inspection for Factories and Establishments, Ministry of Labour and Employments, Bangladesh government, May 2016:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B2uAU5rkRwVKZWQxYkNFWGRyVDA/view?pref=2 &pli=1

"Precarious work in the Walmart global value chain," Workers Voices from the Global Supply Chain: A report to the ILO," Asian Floor Wage Campaign, May 31, 2016: <a href="http://asia.floorwage.org/workersvoices/reports/precarious-work-in-the-walmart-global-value-chain/view?version=meter+at+null&module=meter-Links&pgtype=article&contentId=&mediaId=&referrer=&priority=true&action=click&contentCollection=meter-links-click

"Basic Code Guidance: Living Wage," Ethical Trading Initiative (UK), June 2016: http://s3-eu-west-

1.amazonaws.com/www.ethicaltrade.org.files/shared_resources/eti_living_wage_guidance.pdf?0bxlCUtP7Kr661Kz78pgvsH4Qkp7r6rJ

News from the **International Labor Organization**

Website: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/lang--en/index.htm

"Better Work update – May 2016,"

http://www.ilo.org/wcmsp5/groups/public/---asia/---ro-bangkok/---ilo-dhaka/documents/newsitem/wcms_433770.pdf

"Trade unions add voice to labour inspection strategy; Trade union representatives came together in Dhaka, 2 June 2016, to gain better understanding of labour inspection policies and strategies in Bangladesh, June 2, 2016:

http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Eventsandmeetings/WCMS_487512/lang-en/index.htm

News from the **Bangladesh Accord**

Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

"Accord seeks quick remediation of Bangladeshi factories on its third anniversary," Fibre2fashion.com, May 17, 2016:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/accord-seeks-quick-remediation-of-bangladeshi-factories-179508-newsdetails.htm

"Quarterly Steering Committee minutes for April 27-28th meeting in Dhaka," posted May 20, 2016:

http://bangladeshaccord.org/2016/05/publication-quarterly-steering-committee-minutes/

"Accord statement on recent fires at Accord listed RMG factories," posted on June 13, 2016.

http://bangladeshaccord.org/2016/06/accord-statement-on-recent-fires-at-accord-listed-rmg-factories/

News from the Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety

Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

"Former US Envoy to Bangladesh is Alliance's new country director," Fibre2fashion.com, May 19, 2016:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/us-ex-envoy-to-b-deshis-alliance-s-country-director-179562-newsdetails.htm

"Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety statement on Pakiza Group factory fire," May 22, 2016:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/352-alliance-for-bangladesh-worker-safety-statement-on-pakiza-group-factory-fire

"Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety announces that two new factories complete corrective action plans (CAP)," June 14, 2016:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/368-two-new-factories-complete-caps-fp

Films on Bangladesh OHS

"New documentary calls for 'dignified life' for Asian garment workers," New York times, June 10, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/reuters/2016/06/10/world/asia/10reuters-asia-textiles-wages.html

Earlier Articles and Reports

"Health hazards of garment sector in Bangladesh: The case studies of Rana Plaza," Tania and Sultana, *Malaysian Journal of Medical and Biological Research*, Vol. 1, No. 3, 2014: http://publicationslist.org/data/malaysian_journal_of_medical.biological_research/ref-24/3.4.pdf

"Occupational health hazards among workers in garment factories in Bangladesh: A cross-sectional study," Gupta, Nag, Datta, Roy, Das and Aziz, *Developing Country Studies*, Vol. 5, No. 5, 2015:

http://www.iiste.org/Journals/index.php/DCS/article/viewFile/20508/21150

"Bangladesh's Disaster Capitalism: Climate change is driving Bangladeshi women out of the countryside and into exploitative garment factories," Anna Plowman, Jacobin magazine, January 22, 2016

https://www.jacobinmag.com/2016/01/bangladesh-rana-plaza-rmg-garment-industry-climate-change-environmen

"Garment factories: The female worker experience in Sri Lanka and Bangladesh," Erica Payson, Contemporary Dilemmas in International Development, March 31, 2016: http://wordpress.clarku.edu/id125/2016/03/31/garment-factories-the-female-worker-experience-in-sri-lanka-and-bangladesh/

April 2016 articles and reports

"Fighting with fire; Bangladesh garment workers take safety into their own hands," Solidarity Center, Dhaka, April 21, 2016: https://solidaritycenter.exposure.co/fighting-with-fire

"Sweatshop art: Berlin artists join production line in capitalist protest [against sweatshops]," The Guardian (London), April 30, 2016:

http://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2016/apr/30/sweatshop-art-berlin-protest-exploitation-factory-

workers?utm_source=esp&utm_medium=Email&utm_campaign=GU+Today+main+NE W+H+categories&utm_term=169790&subid=9793833&CMP=EMCNEWEML6619I2 "Improving conditions in the garment industry will take more than consumer pressure," Sonia Mistry, Reuters, April 20, 2016:

http://news.trust.org/item/20160420163311-elik5

May 2016 articles and reports

"Bangladesh apparel exports up 11.8% y/y on garment sales," Reuters, May 5, 2016: http://www.reuters.com/article/bangladesh-exports-idUSL3N1822K2

"US Court Dismisses Rana Plaza Lawsuit," Leon Kaye, Triplepundit.com, May 9, 2016: http://www.triplepundit.com/2016/05/u-s-court-dismisses-rana-plaza-lawsuit/#

"RMG leads the was as Bangladesh registers 9.22% increase in export earnings," Apparel Resources, May 9, 2016:

http://news.apparelresources.com/trade-news/rmg-leads-the-way-as-bdesh-registers-9-22-increase-in-export-earnings/

"Actually some things have changed; Marking the third anniversary of the Rana Plaza collapse," Garrett Brown, Industrial Safety and Health News, May 11, 2016: http://www.ishn.com/articles/103964-marking-the-third-anniversary-of-the-rana-plaza-collapse?

"First ever EU Business Council Bangladesh meeting today highlights export growth," Dhaka Tribune, May 12, 2016:

 $\underline{http://www.dhakatribune.com/business/2016/may/12/first-ever-eu-business-council-\underline{bangladesh-meeting-today}}$

"Bangladesh garment entrepreneurs say 319 factories are closing down," bdnews24.com, May 14, 2016:

http://bdnews24.com/business/2016/05/14/bangladesh-garment-entrepreneurs-say-319-factories-are-closing-down

"Doctor killed in Bangladeshi machete attack," New York Times, May 20, 2016: http://www.nytimes.com/2016/05/21/world/asia/bangladesh-doctor-

machete.html?&moduleDetail=section-news-

 $\frac{1\&action=click\&contentCollection=Asia\%20Pacific\®ion=Footer\&module=MoreInSection\&version=WhatsNext\&contentID=WhatsNext\&pgtype=article}{}$

"Three killed in Bangladesh textile factory," Reuters, May 21, 2016: http://www.reuters.com/article/us-bangladesh-fire-idUSKCN0YC0DT

"H&M says working to improve labour conditions in India. Cambodia factories," Nita Bhalla, Reuters, May 21, 2016:

http://www.reuters.com/article/us-india-cambodia-hennes-mauritz-idUSKCN0YC0SD

"Over 2 million knitwear workers yet to be entered into biometric data base," Ibrahim Hossain Ovi, Dhaka Tribune, May 24, 2016:

http://www.dhakatribune.com/business/2016/may/24/over-2m-knitwear-workers-yet-be-under-biometric-database

"BGMEA to raise threat of regional trade blocs at WTO," Fibre2fashion.com, May 30, 2016:

 $\frac{http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/bgmea-to-raise-threat-of-regional-trade-blocs-at-wto-179764-newsdetails.htm \\$

"Retailers like H&M and Walmart fall short of pledges to overseas workers," Rachel Abrams, New York Times, May 31, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/2016/05/31/business/international/top-retailers-fall-short-of-commitments-to-overseas-workers.html? r=0#whats-next

"Rana Plaza collapse: workplace dangers persist three years later, report finds," Jana Kasperkevic, The Guardian (London), May 31, 2016:

 $\frac{https://www.theguardian.com/business/2016/may/31/rana-plaza-bangladesh-collapse-fashion-working-conditions?CMP=Share_iOSApp_Other$

June 2016 articles and reports

"Global treaty 'only realistic way' to stop supply chain abuse – Human Rights Watch," Reuters story in Daily Times (Pakistan), June 1, 2016:

http://dailytimes.com.pk/business/01-Jun-16/global-treaty-only-realistic-way-to-stop-supply-chain-abuse

"Garment workers submit memo to BGMEA on wages," New Age (Dhaka), June 1, 2016:

http://newagebd.net/233044/garment-workers-submit-memo-to-bgmea/

"How do we put health and safety on the reporting map again?' Rikke Netterstrom, CSR Asia Weekly (Hong Kong), June 8, 2016:

http://csr-asia.com/csr-asia-weekly-news-detail.php?id=12590

"Enforceability key to changing Bangladesh's garment industry," IndustriALL Global Union, June 2, 2016:

http://www.industriall-union.org/enforceability-key-to-changing-bangladeshs-garment-industry

"BTMA, BKMEA oppose garment export tax increase proposal," Fibre2fashion.com, June 7, 2016:

http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/apparel-announcement-news/btma-bkmea-oppose-source-tax-proposal-179916-newsdetails.htm

"Bangladesh says it now knows who's killing the bloggers," Geeta Anad and Julfikar Manik, New York Times, June 8, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/2016/06/09/world/asia/bangladesh-killings-bloggers.html

"Islamic State claims third attack in week on Bangladesh minorities," New York Times, June 11, 2016:

 $\underline{http://www.nytimes.com/reuters/2016/06/11/world/asia/11reuters-bangladesh-violence.html}$

"Bangladesh arrests over 5,000 in crackdown on extremists," New York Times, June 12, 2916:

http://www.nytimes.com/aponline/2016/06/12/world/asia/ap-as-bangladesh-crackdown.html? r=0

Compiled by Garrett Brown, June 14, 2016